



Twitter-@natonlinesafety Facebook-/NationalOnlineSafety

The App

The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham

Date: Thursday 19th Dec. 2019 Volume 3 Issue: 030 Circulation: 420

Dear Parents/Carer

I have finally returned to school this week

following paternity leave. I am pleased to be able to that we welcomed baby Alexander into the world weighing an incredible 9lb 12oz! It's an amazing feeling becoming a parent for the second time but I must say that it's a bit more of a challenge now that we have two children in the house- I'm sure nobody warned



me! I've been overwhelmed by all of the kind messages and congratulations which I have received from children, parents/ carers, staff and the school community. Thank you all so much and as always I count myself very fortunate to be the headteacher of such a kind and caring school!

I was very disappointed to have missed the Christmas performances over the last two weeks. It is one of my favourite times of the year as it gives so many children a chance to shine and never fails to fill me full of festive cheer. Mrs Pask has told me all about them and I know she was very impressed- it sounds like everyone involved did a fantastic job! I look forward to being able to watch them next year!

Despite all of the Christmas performances, the children have still managed to find time to do some amazing work.



Here are some photos of our artwork from Years 3 and 5. Year 3 have created some volcano collages using lots of different collage techniques (such as curling, and ripping) whilst year 5 have created Tudor houses.



I would like to thank all of the staff here at school for their continued hard work (especially with Christmas the performances). The children are extremely fortunate to have such wonderful people working with them each and every day.

I hope that you all have an excellent Christmas and a great New Year and look forward to seeing the children back in school on Monday 6th January.

Chris Heathcote

Headteacher

Applying for a place in Reception next Sun Books vear

Children born between 1 September 2015 and 31 August 2016 are due to start Reception in September 2020. Don't forget that the window for applying for a place in Reception is now open . Parents should already have received information from Lincolnshire County Council. If your child is 4 this school year (September 20 to August 21) then you need to apply for a place soon! If you would like to come for a visit or know anybody who does then just make an appointment at the school office.

Rotary Stars

Congratulations to all the children who won a 'Rotary Star' award during our assembly last Friday.



We are collecting tokens for the Sun Newspaper's 'Books for Schools' campaign. We need to collect 3,500 tokens from 'The Sun' and 'The Sun on Sunday' between Saturday, November 23, 2019, and Saturday, January 18, 2020. Please can you hand in any tokens to the school office. We will let you know how we are progressing towards our target. Thank you for your support!

Parking and litter

We have had some reports from local residents of inconsiderate parking and littering around Dexter Avenue. Please can we remind everyone to be mindful of these issues and to ensure that they are considerate of our local residents. Thank you in advance for your support with this matter.

Girls Football

The girls football team were in action a few weeks ago at the girls football tournament. They played exceptionally well, working hard and improving with every game. After a little confusion with the results, we are now able to confirm that the girl's finished in 3rd place (we initially thought that it was 4th). They also won a mini skills challenge, scoring the most points based on shooting at targets. Well done girls, you were a credit to Isaac Newton and had smiles on your faces all afternoon.



Volleyball Success

The school volleyball teams were in action last week. They competed in the Grantham and District Volleyball Tournament. With much training taking place prior to the competition, the children were prepared and well drilled. Following a round robin of games, playing 7 other teams, the children enjoyed putting their skills into real matches. The A Team were winners for the second year running! They will now compete at the County Finals in March! A fantastic achievement by all the children!!





Dates For Your Diary:

6th January 2020

Children return to school

School Term Dates:

Term 1 4 Sept - 18 Oct October Break

Term 2 29 Oct - 19 Dec Christmas Break

Term 3 6 Jan - 13 Feb February Break

Term 4 24 Feb - 2 AprEaster Break

Term 5 20 Apr - 22 May May Break

Term 6 1 Jun - 21 Jul